

NENO DISTRICT EXAMINATION BOARD

2023 PRIMARY SCHOOL LEAVING CERTIFICATE DISTRICT MOCK EXAMINATIONS

ENGLISH

(100 Marks)

Wednesday, 15 th March	Time allowed: 2 h 15 min
	Time: 8:00 – 10:15 am
Name of Candidate :	
(Surname First)	
Name of School :	

Instruction

- 1. This paper contains **7 printed pages. Please check**
- 2. Write your **Name** and **Name of your school** in the spaces provided above and your **Examination Number** on top of each page of the question paper
- 3. This paper consists of 4 sections: A, B, C and D.
- 4. You are expected to answer **one** question only from section **A.** your composition/letter should be between **100** and **150** words. You should answer **all** questions in sections **B, C** and **D.**
- 5. The **first 10 minutes** are for reading the questions and choosing the question to answer from section **A**.
- 6. Write **all** your answers to the questions in sections **A**, **B** and **C** in the spaces provided on the question paper. In section **D**, encircle the letter representing the right answer to each question
- 7. In the table provided on this page, **tick** against the question number you have answered apart from questions **14** to **53**.
- 8. Hand in your worked question paper to the invigilator when time is called to stop writing.

Question Number	Tick question If answered	Do not write In these columns	
1			
2			
3			
4			
5			
6			
7			
8			
9			
10			
11			
12			
13			
14-26			
27 -39			
40 -44			
45 -46			
47- 48			
49 -53			

©2023 NNEB Turn over

	EXAMINATION NO:	
--	------------------------	--

Section A (30 marks)

Answer one question only from this section. Write your answers in the lined answer sheets provided. Write between 100 and 150 words

EITHER

1. Imagine that you have gone on a transfer to a new school. write a letter to your friend from the school you were.

In your letter include the following points

Paragraph 1

- The name of your new school
- Where the school is found
- When you arrived at the new school

Paragraph 2

- The number of classrooms the new school has
- Number of teachers at the school
- Any three interesting things at the new school

Paragraph 3

- When you expect to visit your friend
- Any two pieces of advice you can give your friend

OR

2. Write a composition on the topic "My holiday plans". Include the following points

Paragraph 1

- The time you plan to go
- Where you want to go
- With whom you want to go

Paragraph 2

- Two things you want to do
- When will you come back

Paragraph 3

•	Are your holiday plans exciting and educational? (give two points)

EXAMINATION NO:

Section B (20 Marks) "Comprehension"

3. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that follow

Lidia was now very near home. "what will I say to the people? I don't even know how the baby came to be there in the bush," she thought.

She went straight to the chief's house and told the story of the baby boy. She requested the chief to let her keep the baby.

When the chief heard the story, he laughed and said, "have no fear, Lidia. The gods have given you a son. You will keep him and bring him up and no one will worry you."

EXAMINATION NO:	LAAMINATION NO.
-----------------	-----------------

The chief continued and said, "the people of Dodoma have a strange custom which we do not have in this village. They believe that twin children are evil and that they bring evil to the village and the family. Sometimes twin children and their mothers are sent out of the village and are left to be killed by wild animals or to die of starvation in the bush. At other times only the twins are not killed. In certain cases, when their father is an important man, the twins are not killed straight away. They are each put in a basket. Some pieces of boiled potatoes are put in the basket. The two baskets are placed in a stream. Often the bodies cry and kick. As a result, the baskets turn over and the babies drown." The chief went on, "this time one of the basket must have been caught in the grass at the edge of the river. If you had not picked it up, this baby too would have died."

He finally said, "Go in peace and keep your baby. I will inform the people of this village."

Lidia was happy because she found a baby. However, she was sad because the other twin baby was either dead already or about to die.

QUESTIONS

a. What did Lidia do when she found the baby?	(2 1)
1 W/I 4 1 1 T 1 1 4 1 1 C 4 1 0	(2 marks)
b. What did Lidia beg the chief to do?	(1 mark)
c. Where did Lidia find the baby?	,
	(1 mark)
d. Why do the people of Dodoma kill twin children?	
	(1 mark)
e. Who puts the babies in the baskets?	
	(2 marks)
f. How do the babies drown?	,
	(2 marks)
g. Give the meanings of the following words as used in the passage (i) requested	(,
	(1 mark)
(ii) starvation	,
	(1 mark)
h. Why are the twins not killed straight away?	
	(2 marks)
i. What would have happened to the baby if Lidia had not picked it?	,
	(2 marks)
j. Why was Lidia happy?	
	(1 mark)
k. What would you do if you were the Chief?	
	(1 mark)
l. Mention one custom that the people of Dodoma have?	·

	EXAMINATION NO:			0:	
					(1 mark)
m. Give a	a title for the st	ory			
					(T mark)
Changa	ah of the follo		ection C (10 I		
•	ive: Precious:	•		e to passive voice	
Pas	ssive:				
5. Acti	ive: The presid	ent handled	over the girls'	hostel.	
Pas 6 Acti	SSIVe: ive: The learne	rs are writin	ng an assignme	 nt	
7. Act	ive: She will w	ash your di	rty clothes.		
Passiv	ve:	riving cause	ed the accident.		
		_			
Making se	entences using	the following	ng words to sho	ow that you understand the	heir meanings
9. wonder	ful				
10. keep					
•					
12. grow					
13. quietly	<u></u>				
			Section 1	D (40 Marks)	
Questions	s 14 – 26: In ea	ach of the fo		B. had been	D. am
questions choose the word or phrase A, B, C or		18 I have been livit	ng in Balaka seven years		
D that best completes the sentence.					
14. Mr Phiri's car bumped a loaded lorry.		A. for B. sin			
A. off	B. on	C. at	D. into	19. I will see my wi	fe at the airport
15. The young girl could not cross the road because of the traffic.		A. away B. off	C. through D. over		
		20. I have never hea	ard Mercy in that way.		
A. busy	B.heavy	C. big	D. high	A. to speak	C. speaks
16. You know him better than		B. spoke	D. speaking		
A. me	B. I	C. I do	D. I know	21. Doreen prefers	studying
17. If I	_ rich enough,	I would bu	ild a school.	A. to dancing	C. than dancing
A. have be	een	C. were		B.to dance	D. from dance

B. verb

31. Oh! We have lost all the money.

D. adjective

C or D) for the statement

40. Hard work pays, ____?

questions, choose the correct question tag (A, B,

gives the correct type of clause and its function.
The clause has been underlined
49. Take this rain coat in case it rains.

A. noun clause, object of take

B. adverb clause modifies verb take

C. adjective clause qualifies rain coat

D. noun clause complement

50. This is the friend <u>I was telling you about</u>

A. adjective clause qualifying friend

B. noun clause object of is

C. adverb clause, modifying is

D. noun clause complement of is

51. What he said surprised my sister.

A. noun clause subject of surprised

B. noun clause in apposition to sister

C. adjective clause qualifying sister

D. adverb clause modifying surprised

52. The news that her grandmother is a witch is totally untrue

A. adjective clause qualifying noun news

B. noun clause in apposition to noun news

C. adverb clause modifying is

D. noun clause subject of the verb is

53. This is the car that was swept away by the floods.

A. noun clause, complement of verb was

B. adjective clause, qualifying noun car

C. adverb clause, modifying verb was

D. noun clause object of verb was

A. doesn't it C. can it B. does it D. do they 41. She never comes in to me, ____? A. does she C. is she B. doesn't she D. don't she 42. Don't tell anyone about this, ? A. do you C. can you B. will you D. should you 43. I am a good learner, ____? C. I mn't I A. aren't I D. I m I B. are you 44. He didn't go to church, ? C. didn't he A. does he

B. will he D. did he

Questions 45 – 46: In each of the following questions, choose the word (A, B, C or D) that best completes the smiles

45. His hands were as cold as _____

A. water B. rain C. ice D. hail

46. The fruit is as ____ as honey

A. tasty B. good C. nice D. sweet

Questions 47 – 48: In each of the following questions, choose (A, B, C or D) that best completes the proverb

47. A bad workman always blames his ____

A. tools B. hands C. time D. effort

48. You cannot ____an old dog new tricks

A. force B. give C. teach D. fight

Questions 49 - 53: In each of the following questions, choose answer (A, B, C or D) that